
 

January 30, 2018 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Les Mason, Chairperson 

House Committee on Commerce, Labor and Economic Development 

Statehouse, Room 521-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Mason: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2532 by House Committee on Commerce, Labor and 

Economic Development 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2532 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2532 would amend the Roofing Contractor Registration Act.  Current law exempts 

owners of commercial, residential or farm property who have employees that perform roofing 

services on the owner’s buildings on the owner’s property from the regulations of the Act.  The 

bill would clarify that the structure would need to be located on the commercial property as it 

currently only includes residential and farm property. 

 

 The Department of Commerce states that HB 2532 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Shawn Sullivan, 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Bob North, Commerce  


